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March 31, 2017

Dear Chairman Dembrow and members of the Senate Committee on the Environment and
Natural Resources,

BEES and other pollinator populations will depend on the SB 929 provisions.

           FARMERS depend on BEES and other pollinators.

                            PEOPLE depend on FARMERS who depend on BEES and other
pollinators.

Some people will say that SB 929 is redundant to regulations on neonics at the federal
level....true.  However, the regulations at the federal level are regulatorily inadequate and
scientifically outdated, which is why the Oregon legislature needs to invest in this bee
legislation.

BEES HAVE NO REDUNDANTS and GOD (or the Oregon legislature) forbid we
will have no bees.

Respectfully submitted,

Michael Framson

Medford, OR 97504
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